
March News 

 

Grade 7 Mr. Cole 

 

 

Time flies when you’re having fun. We must be having fun. The year closes 

rapidly after March Break. 

 

Academic Activities 

 

We have had a very busy time of late.  All students produced a 30 – 60 second 

Public Service Announcement on a topic of societal importance.  They were quite 

entertaining.  The grade sevens constructed popsicle stick bridges.  They 

supported loads from one to ten times their own mass!   

 

In Language, we will be choosing our own, approved novels to complete an 8-Box 

assignment custom built for the needs of our class.  We will be organizing our 

writing to compare and persuade. 

 

Having just completed work in Geometry, we’ll return to Number Sense and 

Numeration to begin work with fractions, ratios, and percent. 

 

The focus in Science is Substances and Mixtures. In History, we will continue to 

learn about New France. 

 

In Physical Education, we will complete a 21 tournament before displaying some 

moves in dance. 

 

Most students completed an impressive poster for their bedroom walls in art and 

we’ll be creating and performing group skits in Drama. 

 

Special Activities 

 

A jaunt to Brock University will give us an opportunity to swim in the winter, 

swing on a rope, or try a high dive.  It promises to be a fun beginning to the March 

Break (12 – 16). 
 

 


